
 

This half term we will be looking at the story ‘Ella and 

the Ocean’, focussing on making predictions, character 

descriptions, and writing our own stories.  

 

We will continue teaching children our phonics and 

SCODE. We will be looking at spelling patterns, and will 

revisit prefixes, suffixes and tenses. 

 

In reading we will be focussing on our inference, 

checking we fully understand what is going on and why. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In RE this half term we will be learning about 

the concept of ‘The Church’ and looking at why 

the Church is a special place for Christians. 

Our Christian Value for this half term is: 

JOY 

Every Monday afternoon, the teachers have their 

planning, preparation and assessment time. During this 

time, the children will have a rolling programme of 

Music and PHSE with Miss Shahi/Mrs Edgington and PE 

with our sports coach. 

 

The children will need to bring in their named PE kits 

and wellington boots at the start of the half term for 

their PE lessons and forest school sessions. We will 

send everything home at the end of each half term. 

PE will be on a Monday afternoon and forest school on 

a Friday afternoon.  
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Awesome Australia 
We are going to be continuing our unit of work on 

Australia. We will be looking at who were the first 

people in Australia and what life was like for them, 

and then we will be comparing life in Moreton Island 

with life in Moreton, Wirral. 

We will be welcoming our visitor on 7th July, looking 

together at Aboriginal life and then decorating and 

playing our own didgeridoos. 

 

 

 

 

In Maths, we will be revisiting money and then 

looking at time and measures, including 

weighing ingredients during our cookery 

lessons. 

If you can, continue using TTRS – thank you! 
 

 
 

 

 

Your children will bring home their reading book daily. 

Please encourage them to read as much as possible 

and ensure that you are listening to them read at 

least three times per week. Please ensure you are 

signing their reading record to show what they have 

read and how they coped and return reading books 

and record books daily. The children will also bring 

home a Team Read book which is a book of their 

choice from our reading library. Homework will be 

set every Friday to be completed at home and 

returned by the following Wednesday.  

Children are encouraged to complete their 

homework independently, using their phonic 

knowledge to help them to spell unknown words. 

Thank you ☺.   

 

RE & Worship 

Maths 

Science / History / Geography 

Reading and Homework 

English 

General information 

Reminders 

You can further support your child at home by 

reading daily with them and encouraging them to 

write regularly for a purpose – letters, shopping 

lists, birthday cards, party invitations etc. Thank 

you! 
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